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BY DOUG HILL

PRESIDENT

This month’s message contains no pro-
found statements or problem solving motij-
vational techniques. It is just a potpourri of
factoids I want to ventilate.

CAN OF WORMS
Maybe that is what [ opened when [ sug-
gested a home of our own. The building
committee is progressing logically with it’s
fact finding process and I know we will all
be interested in the results of the member
consensus.

My input on a couple of thoughts would
be consideration of the cost for the opera-
tion. Not only the building cost but, of
equal consideration, the opertation cost.
Read the word “cost™ here to mean: commit-
ment, operations, maintenance, and time; as
well as the common demoninator, dollars.
Maybe volunteer involvement translates to
dollars.

Doug Hill Terry Carlson
2001 N. 76th St. 5524 NW Fairway Dr.

Lincoln, NE 68505
402) 464-2485

Lincoln, NE 68521
402) 438-2261

MEETING:
LOCATION:

MONIES WORTH

In working with some of you builders as
a technical counselot I have observed that
your kit manufacturer of your material ven-
dors often supply materials and parts of less
than industry quality. Yes, you are the
builder and with that function comes the
ultimate responsibilty of airworthiness.

No, I'm not suggesting your project is
not safe. 1 just think that the bent and
dented sheet metal panels, the haphazard
shipping practices and, or the partially dam-
aged edge of a material roll cause unneces-
sary complications.

You already have a complicated task
ahead with out the added burden of rework
caused from irresponsible vendors. Pay a
fair price and don’t accept less than the best.
You will get better and faster results, and
you are doing the industry a favor, Ifno one

(Continued on page 2)
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Mark Hiatt

1631 J St. #201

Lincoln, NE 68508

402) 477-0697

Mark Turner

4236 Duxhall Dr.
Lincoln, NE 68518
402) 423-7663

Tuesday, July lst, 1997
Cobbler’s Inn,

Shoemakers Truckstop, West ‘O’ St.

TIME:

7:30 PM

This months program will be given by Gary Vacin, who
works for Star City Sports, will bring the program. He
owns a powered parachute. He will present, take questions,
and show a 12-minute video. He will also bring his aircraft
in the back of his pickup.

PROGRAM:

EXPERIMENTAL AIRCRAFT ASSOCIATION

NEWSLETTER
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‘FLYING START’ PROGRAM HELPS FULFILL DREAMS OF FLIGHT
FROM EAA HEADQUARTERS

A new nationwide program introduced by the Expenimental Aircraft Association
(EAA) will share the enthusiasm and excitement of aviation and help 'open the door'
to personal flight.

The Flying Start program is designed as a first step for those who may have
thought about learning to fly, but didn’t know where to get specific information. The
initiative allows those unfamiliar with flying to learn alongside others having similar
enthusiasm, as they discover what first steps to take for success.

The national program also highlights the social and family elements of aviation
through EAA’s 890 local Chapters. Flying Start will be presented through those
Chapters, allowing each presentation to be shaped specifically for local residents.
EAA provides structure for the initiative and support for local Chapter hosts, as well
as follow-up for those who attend the presentations.

"There are tens of thousands of people who have thought about learning to fly,"
said EAA President Tom Poberezny. "Flying Start is a place to make local aviation
friends who can support and encourage each other. This program creates a comfort-
able setting with others there for the same purpose. It’s where people can ask the
questions they’ve always wondered about and find out what questions they need to
ask when they’re ready to take the next step. The program incorporates what EAA
does best - it supports aviation enthusiasts with locally based efforts coordinated by
dedicated EAA Chapters throughout the country.”

Flying Start programs will be hosted by EAA Chapters and take place at Jocal
airports. The structured one-hour presentations address all aspects of flying, includ-
ing pilot privileges, finding the right istructor, cost, ground school and other
resources. Local instructors, flight schools, fixed base operators and support groups
will be available for one-on-one discussions after the presentations.

The first Flying Start presentation will take place at Columbia, S.C., on April 23,
hosted by EAA Chapter 242. EAA’s goal is to present 100 Flying Start programs by
the end of 1997, with more scheduled throughout 1998.

The program, officially introduced at the Sun ‘n Fun EAA Fly-In at Lakeland,
Fla., is based on presentations created by EAA Chapter 579 in Aurora, Ill. Since the
initial program about a year ago, the Chapter has introduced flying to hundreds of
people and brought dozens into flight instruction.

"Flying Start is a way to help people realize that flying an airplane may be within
their grasp,” Poberezny concluded. "This program is an easy, no-cost, non-
threatening way for people to “dip their toe” into the world of aviation before deciding
that the joy of flight is a achievement worth pursuing."

CHAPTER 569
COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN

Young Eagles
George Myers » 464-2417

Program
Wayne Fisher « 423-3503

Librarian
Tom Trowbridge » 438-4804

Membership
Mark Turner = 423-7663

Technical Counselors
Tom Henry *» 438-0049
Doug Hill » 464-2485

Chapter Building
Ray Supalla » 423-5297

RESHMENTS

The refreshment committee members
assigned for July are:

Glen Witte

Charles Oden

Fred Bernt

(Continued from page 1)
accepts substandard goods; no vendor will risk attempting to
supply them.

FLYING SEASON

If you are like me and vou de-prioritized your maintenance
or project cornpletion until it was nicer weather to work, you
are also kicking yourself. Our Chapter gets a variety of
invitations to attend fly-ins all over the region. We schedule
our own rallies and events to provide maximum availability to
our Chapter members, and the “fat lady” is about to sing again
in Wiscon.

In case you haven’t noticed it’s flying season in the heart-
land.

Since ours is an active builders Chapter and an active
social Chapter, I want to encourage all members to participate.
Our group will not be all things to all people, but we can

through our mutual interest and common bond, build a support
group for aviation enjoyment.

YOLUNTEER BURNOQUT

It is easy to kick back and let someone else make ali the
arrangements so the Chapter event is successful and enjoyable,
but at what cost. Ultimately the stability of the Chapter is a
risk, your personal enjoyment level is down and with no new
volunteer blood in the group veins we will get in a rut.

I don’t want anyone in the Chapter to overload with
activity and burn out on ambition. Look for a few new ideas on
sharing the fun. If you haven’t been on a committee or helped
with an activity lately, I'll ask for your expertise.

I think I'll call this idea voluntary conscription. Well,
maybe history has proven this plan to be less than encouraging.
The principle is one, and one we grew up with, but our version
will be a kinder gentler variety.
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send corrections to Russ Kelsea 420-5813 or kelsea@navix.net

Norman Setl
797-7333

Roger Aspegren
797-5825

Jim Fix
470-2346

Kenton Baughman
761-3061

Doug Hill
464-2485
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Lester David
489-8227

Dale Greene
466-1150

Jan Perrin
488-48390

Justin Diliey
477-4701

Dennis Trout
467-1990

Terry Carlson
438-2261
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George Myers
464-2417

James Woods
4771654

Jeff Clausen
488-9224

Jim Chambers
488-3493
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Harry Johnston
423-3081

Al Spaulding
794-4985

Albert Cherry
798-7808

John Cox
683-2060
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Russ Kelsea
420-5813

Ed Gamer
788-2748

Tom Trumble
464-3089

William Sheahan
489-6758

Dave Eloge
464-2021

Rollie Woodruff
475-1273

.

Doug Prange
421-3310

Frederic Meier
475-1302

Rick Cooper
423-68212

Jerry Carison
464-4077

Glen Witte "~ . -
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Keith Benda
421-8017

Eiden Portschey-
423-6640

Clay Champoux
423-3798

Jason Gillispie
485-8443
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Mark Hiatt
477-0697

|_

Wayne Fisher
423-3503

Dean Hoy
423-5109

Mark Lucey
484-3460

Gordon Madsen
423-5846

Gary Petersen
421-3450

Joe Davis
483-4226

Robert Norris
423-3379
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Robert Pribil
467-2937

Wallace Peterson
489-4316

Ken Mueller
792-2878

Bud Erickson
761-2495

Brent Schrick
792-1463

Troy Huffman
421-2675

Don Shoemaker
797-7200

Tom Trowbridge
438-4804

]_

George Stout
423-4619

Steve Lukehart
423-3316

Ray Supaila
423-5297

Les Clausen
477-9538

Carol Swigart
475-1771

Richard Miller
4886121

George Wright
488-1429

___i

Mark Turner
423-7663

]

Tom Henry
438-0049

Jim Stephens
308-745-1603

Ted Cehlert
782-8039

Conrad Ream
785-2104

Fred Bernt
588-2671

Harold Tarr
782-2155

Bruce Holtmeier
489-7653

Charles Qden
489-6034

Les Christianson

Waynae Martin
488-6821

Alexander Peters
423-2668

Barry Daniels

Kent Kussatz
439-0206

Keith Gunter
466-3549

Art Curtis

el lalals

Larry Glabe
486-1812

Doug Smith
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Mark Turner, Editor
4236 Duxhall Dr.
Lincoln, NE 68516
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Jerry Carlson

2545 N. 60th St.
Linceln NE 68507

Chapter Notes B Coming Plane Stuff

Refreshment Committee for the June Meeting is Glen Witte, July1
Charles Oden and Fred Bernt " Chapter 569 Meeting
Cobbler’s Inn = 7:30 PM

We have another Young Eagles event scheduled for July 19
This event will be held at the Beatrice Airport. lulv 19

Future Young Eagles Events will be held August 17 at Silverhawk Young Eagles Event
in Lincoln and September 21 in Denton. Beatrice Airport

The State Wide Fly-In Will be held the weekend of August 9 and 10 j“l“ 22
in Columbus Nebraska.

Chapter 569 Board Meeting
7:30 PM

July 30 - August5 1997

Oshkosh 97 » Oshkosh, WI
“It’s getting closer. . .»




